)
Cyan

The General Manager

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited
Stock Exchange Building

Stock Exchange Road

Karachi

January 1, 2025

Dear Sir,

RESPONSE TO INQUIRY REGARDING UNUSUAL TRADING ACTIVITY IN
CYAN LIMITED SECURITIES

We refer to your letter No. PSX/Gen-1937 dated December 31, 2024, concerning the unusual
trading activity in the securities of Cyan Limited.

We wish to confirm that the Company is not aware of any undisclosed information,
development, or matter that could have contributed to the observed increase in the market
price or volume of the Company’s shares.

Furthermore, we assure you that the Company remains fully committed to adhering to all
applicable legal and regulatory obligations and will continue to ensure strict compliance with
the same.

We trust the above satisfactorily addresses your query.

Sincerely,

\Brveoto

Imran Chagani
Company Secretary

Ph: (92-21) 35686001-16 Dir No: (92-21) 356! 49 ax: (92-21) 35680218-35684768

Add: 3rd & 10

Cyan Limited - A D

Formerly

bany Limited cyanlimited.com




